
 
Welcome new and returning families,  
  
Congratulations!  Your student will be attending Doull Elementary for the 2018/19 
school year.  We are so excited that you and your student will be continuing and/or 
joining our “family” of energized learners. We know that you have many questions 
about getting started at Doull. 
 
If you plan on volunteering at Doull   or being a chaperone on a field trip, please 
complete the following form online  DPS Online Volunteer Application and 
Background Check Form or https://goo.gl/forms/WrK9H8CfiM83z3BK2    
 

Finally join us on August 16, 2018 for Doull’s 
Back to School Meet and Greet at 5:00 pm. 

 
First day of School August 20, 2018 

 
                       Jodie Carrigan                                Robert Suglia 

Principal                                 Assistant Principal 
 

We invite you to look at our website: https://doull.dpsk12.org where you will find a lot of 
information about our beloved school.    
  
        Visit our Doull facebook page and "Like" us. We try to post multiple times weekly to 
provide a glimpse into our school, download the Doull application for free on the apple 
store or google play store, it provides an event calendar, push notifications, absence 
reporting, lunch information and much more!!!!.  You can also look at past issues on our 
website. 
 
Your student can participate in our Summer Challenge, you can find it on the 
website or facebook page. Form to complete throughout the summer, and will All 
students that complete the challenge will receive a special prize in August. 
 

We can’t wait to see you at our Meet & Greet on August 16th 


